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Presidents' Message

As members of Rotary we have the opportunity
to participate in the global grant process which
enables us to support large international
activities with sustainable high-impact outcomes
that produce long-term rewards. In our area we
partner with other clubs to increase these funds
for even greater impact. This week our
International Service Committee will fill us in on
their Tororo project and how our global grant
has helped address a serious problem in this
community. They are currently working to
overcome additional adversity due to severe
weather and need us more than ever. Our

ability to reach around the globe at times of crisis is one of the reasons I'm so
proud to be a Rotarian because I know, no matter what I see in the news,
Rotarians somewhere are helping. I hope to see you all at our lunch meeting
Tuesday to celebrate this project and learn what more we can do.
There is no Rotary without you
Liz

Graduate Hotel for meeting

August 16th Meeting: Uganda Tororo Project

Update on our club's global Maternal and
child health grant in the Tororo district
of Uganda. Catastrophic flooding in
Eastern Uganda and related mudslides
are in the northeast part of Tororo
district and very close to one of the four
sub-counties of our grant and one of the
medical clinics operated by the Rural
Health Team (RHT). The RHT has
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provided or coordinated most activities
of our global grant, and they have
provided needed assistance to people
affected by previous flooding in that
area. The government of Uganda has
limited resources for disaster recovery
and it remains to be seen how they will
respond to this situation. Larry Rhodes
of Airport Rotary is organizing a fund
raising campaign to support the RHT in
providing needed food and medications
to people affected by the floods.
Donations may be sent to the Anthill
Foundation at PO Box 10206, Eugene,
OR 97440. Please contact me with
questions. Grant funding for this project
will come to a close the end of
September, and although delayed by the
pandemic the grant's activities have
been very successful. I will have the
opportunity to provide you with details
on this and the associated water project
(repair of wells) at our club meeting on
August 16.
Bob Nickels, International Service
Committee Chair

Uganda Floods Immediate assistance needed!

Update on our club's global Maternal and child
health grant in the Tororo district of Uganda.
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Catastrophic flooding in Eastern Uganda and
related mudslides are in the northeast part of
Tororo district and very close to one of the four
sub-counties of our grant and one of the
medical clinics operated by the Rural Health
Team (RHT). The RHT has provided or
coordinated most activities of our global grant,
and they have provided needed assistance to
people affected by previous flooding in that
area. The government of Uganda has limited
resources for disaster recovery and it remains
to be seen how they will respond to this
situation.

Vocational Visits Resuming this Fall!
After being on hiatus due to the pandemic, the Vocational Committee is happy to
announce the return of Vocational Site Visits this Fall! These are small group visits
to fellow Rotarians places of business where you can learn more about the
business and your fellow Rotarians. Each month we will visit a different business,
learn about it, and enjoy some fellowship over lunch. We expect to get started in
September and a sign-up sheet will be made available at upcoming meetings.
There will be several day options to choose from and we will notify participants of
dates before the end of August. We're seeking business volunteers to host and
participants to attend. Hosting businesses will provide lunch. If you have any
questions, you may email Tony Ramos at aramosjr1164@gmail.com.

Eugene Rotary Golf Tournament - Canceled Due to Heat

TOO HOT FOR GOLF

Due to extreme heat our August 18th golf
outing has been postponed. We'll look at
September dates and reschedule soon.

August 17th - Food for Lane County

Food for Lane County service August 17th
from 6-8:30 pm at the 770 Bailey Hill Road site.
Jennifer Geller is the contact person for this
service event so please contact her at
jennifergeller65@gmail.com if you would like to
participate.
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This is such good service. Eugene Rotary has
been doing this for years. And is one of the
supporters FFLC can depend on. It's both very
elevating and very humbling.

August Committee Meetings
August 24th at 4pm, Community Service Committee Boy Scouts office on MLK Jr.
Blvd.
September 1st at Noon, the Environmental Committee is meeting via the club
zoom account.

August Meeting Presentations
August 16th Meeting: Tororo Project and Club Meeting with Bob Nickels
August 23rd Meeting: McKenzie Glass and Portal ESCAPE with Joe Tokatly
August 30th Meeting: Lane Workforce Partnership with Ashley Espinoza

Eugene Rotary 100 Year Celebration

Next fiscal year our Club will celebrate our
100th birthday with an assortment of activities
and events including a big evening near the
anniversary date of Wednesday March 15, 2023.
All are welcome to participate in the planning of
this event. If you're interested please contact
co-chairs Rick Olson or Tom Gilmour

Rotary Club of Eugene

Rotary is an organization of business and
professional leaders united worldwide who
provide humanitarian service, encourage high
ethical standards in all vocations, and help build
goodwill and peace in the world.

Eugene Rotary Celebrating 100 Years
March 2023!



Zoom -Full Link
Automatic link: Click to link. If using the link, no password is required.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83908618864?pwd=Ly85Skc3NXhoVTZGQTZjeGpCWGl2dz09
Meeting ID: 839 0861 8864
Passcode: 695590
One tap mobile
+16699009128,,83908618864#,,,,*695590# US (San Jose)
+12532158782,,83908618864#,,,,*695590# US (Tacoma)

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83908618864?pwd=Ly85Skc3NXhoVTZGQTZjeGpCWGl2dz09
tel:+16699009128,,83908618864%23,,,,*695590%23
tel:+12532158782,,83908618864%23,,,,*695590%23

